
FATHER WOODY AND DEACONS 
TIM & DAVID WELCOME YOU! 

 
 

MASS TIMES 
Saturday Vigil:  5:00 pm 
Sunday:             9:00 am, 11:00 am , 5:00 pm 
Monday:            Morning Prayer with  
                           Communion, 8:30 am 
Tuesday:           Morning Prayer with  
                           Communion, 8:30 am 
Wednesday:      Morning Prayer, 8:30 am  
                           Mass, 6:00  pm  
Thursday:          8:30 am 
Friday:               8:30 am 
 
Adoration:      Wednesday: 7:30 - 8:30 am  
                First Friday: 9:00 am - 10:00 pm 
 

SACRAMENTAL NEEDS 
Confessions:  Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 pm or by  
                         appointment. 
 

Sacrament of the Sick: Available after any 
Mass by appointment or call the Parish Office. 
 

Baptisms, Marriages, Funerals and Pastoral 
Care: Call the Parish Office at 360-695-1366 
 

STAFF  
Pastor: Fr. Woody McCallister 
Deacon: Tim Shamrell 
Deacon:  David Robinson 
Faith Formation: Katelyn Greenlee 
Music Director:  Teresa Dody 
Youth Minister: Matt Nelson 
Volunteer Coordinator: Mary Hernandez 
Business Manager: Jim Potter 
Principal: Holly Rogers: 360-696-2301 
Facilities Supervisor: Randy Askman 
 

Catholic Community Services 
Volunteer Services: Carolyn Brown: 360-213-2403   

4723 NW FRANKLIN ST * VANCOUVER, WA 98663 * 360-695-1366 * WWW.OLLPARISH.ORG 

March 17, 2019 | 2nd Sunday of Lent 

MISSION 
Encounter Christ by living our faith, serving the community,  

and supporting each other. 

 

OUR LADY OF LOURDES 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 



FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK: HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/OLLPARISHVANCOUVER/ 

PARISH NEWS 
 

Adult Confirmation Classes 
Are you a Catholic adult who is ready for the sacrament 
of Confirmation? Adult confirmation classes begin on 
March 19th at 7 pm in the Parish Lounge. RSVP to 
Katelyn at katelyn@ollparishorg. 
 

Baptism Class 
A class for parents and godparents of children to be 
baptized will be held on Saturday, March 23rd at 10 am 
in the Pastoral Center. RSVP to Katelyn at 360-695-
1366, ext. 306 or katelyn@ollparish.org. 
 

Eucharistic Ministry to the Homebound 
If you are currently serving as a Eucharistic Minister to 
the homebound in our parish or would like to learn more 
about this ministry, please plan to join us for ONE of the 
following meetings: Friday, April 12th at noon in the 
Pastoral Center (Lenten lunch will be served) or on Sun-
day, April 14th directly following the 11 am Mass. We 
look forward to seeing you there!  If you have any ques-
tions, contact Mary Hernandez in the Parish Office 
at  360-695-1366 ext. 301 or mary.h@ollparish.org. 
 

Bi-Lingual Stations of the Cross 
Our school children will be offering the Stations of the 
Cross in English and Spanish on Friday, March 22nd, at 
7 pm. 
 
Help Us Grow 
Online giving is a convenient way to help our parish 
grow. Consider scheduling a recurring online contribu-
tion today. It’s easy! You will no longer need to write 
checks and prepare envelopes every week. Even when 
travel, illness, or other circumstances prevent you from 
attending Mass, your contributions will be received unin-
terrupted. Go to our website www.ollparish.org; click on 
the “DONATE” link, then “PARISH DONATIONS” and 
“Create Your Online Profile”. 
 
Rice Bowls 
Every Lent, contributions to Catholic Relief Service’s 
Rice Bowl program support projects that assist our sis-
ters and brothers in need, both overseas (75%) and 
here in the US (25%). You can participate in this pro-
gram by picking up your Rice Bowl located at the en-
trances to church. Rice bowl contributions will be col-
lected at Holy Thursday services. 

One of the most powerful ex-
periences you can have is to 
go on retreat. Jesus did it 
throughout scripture, includ-
ing a retreat that lasted 40 
days in the desert. 
 
Fifteen high schoolers will be 
returning from our “Into the 
Desert” retreat at the 11am 
Mass. It is incredible how 

much one can learn about themselves as they 
take a step back from everyday life and go into a 
space that allows them to be fully present to 
themselves and others. It is also incredible how 
much I just learned about myself by being with 
the incredible high schoolers here. And what bet-
ter time is there for self-discovery than the season 
of Lent? 
 
Here is my challenge for you. Take some time 
this Lent to go on a retreat. This doesn’t mean 
you have to cancel all plans and stay at a retreat 
center for a weekend. Instead, I challenge you to 
find time in your schedule to quiet yourself and 
just be present. 
 
This may sound a little impossible at first seeing 
how busy our lives are, but there are times in our 
day where breaks fall naturally. Maybe wake up a 
little early some mornings and spend a little extra 
time in the shower to just be present. Find a quiet 
spot on your lunch break and just be present. 
Take some time after the kids go to bed to just 
be. 
 
Retreats are an important part of Christian life. 
But we don’t always have the time to enter the 
desert to go on retreat. Though a regular trip to 
that desert is important, a more regular entrance 
into mindful reflection is something we should 
practice regularly, especially as we are preparing 
for the glory of Easter. 

 
 

Matt Nelson 
Youth Minister 



       SCHOOL AT WWW.LOURDESVAN.ORG                       DONATE AT WWW.OLLPARISH.ORG 

SCHOOL NEWS 
Applications 
2019-2020 applications are now open to new families 
seeking to attend Our Lady of Lourdes school, simply go 
online: http://www.lourdesvan.org/admissions/. If you 
would like to visit and take a private tour, contact Vikki 
Pynenburg admissions@lourdesvan.org, 360-773-7418 
x220. 
  

Re-enrollment 
Re-enrollment is currently open to OLL families only! 
This is your chance to take advantage of the early bird 
registration fee of $250. After 4/3/19 registration will in-
crease to $300. This is our way of saying thank you for 
being an OLL family . 
 

Did you know 529 plans can be used for pri-
vate elementary and high school tuition? 
The Tax Cuts and Jobs Act, which was signed into law 
in December 2017, allows families to use 529 plans to 
pay for up to $10,000 in tuition expenses at elementary 
or secondary public, private or parochial schools. The 
changes became effective January 1, 2018. 529 plans 
offer tax-free earnings growth and tax-free withdraw-
als when the funds are used to pay for qualified expens-
es. Prior to the Act, the definition of qualified expenses 
was limited to costs associated with attendance or en-
rollment at a college, university or other accredited post-
secondary institution. Today, families can also take tax-
free withdrawals to pay for up to $10,000 of K-12 tui-
tion. https://www.savingforcollege.com/article/529-
savings-plans-and-private-school-tuition 
 

Scrip News 
Scrip gift cards are available after weekend Masses or 
v ia email  (scrip@lourdesvan.org) ,  onl ine 
(www.scripzone.com) or by phone: 360-696-2301, ext. 
128. Contact Marcela Mahoney, Scrip Coordinator, if 
you have questions. 
 

Track & Field 
Registration is now open for CYO Track and Field par-
ticipants and Coaches. You may register at  http://
www.cyocamphoward.org/content/16880/LOUR-Track-
Field. Contact Joe Braunstein at jbraun-
stein@lourdesvan.org with questions. 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
Former Providence Academy Students 
The Providence Academy docents and volunteers are 
hosting a celebration on Mother Joseph Day, April 16, 
2019 in recognition of her remarkable life and as an op-
portunity for former students, their friends and families to 
reconnect. A luncheon buffet is available for $15. The 
event runs from 11:30 am to 2:30 pm. Please join us and 
share a meal, tell some stories, get reacquainted, see 
the recent renovations, listen to a special presentation by 
Sr. Susanne Hartung, ring the bell, and take an optional 
tour. RSVP: docents@thehistorictrust.org. More details 
will be sent to you upon request. 
  
Summer Camp 
Outdoor fun infused with Christian values at Camp How-
ard. Visit www.camphoward.org. Open houses are April 
27 and June 23rd. 
  
Natural Family Planning 
Isn’t NFP just the rhythm method? Over the last 40 years 
NFP has become scientifically precise, using observation
-based methods to track the existing conditions of a 
woman’s body in order to determine periods of fertility 
and infertility. The days of simply assuming you ovulate 
on day 14 of your cycle are gone, and a new era of pre-
cise fertility tracking is upon us! Husbands and wives can 
use this system together to navigate their fertility and to 
plan their family. Contact Erin Welsh, CFCP, at holyfami-
l y f e r t i l i t y @ g m a i l . c o m  o r  c h e c k  o u t 
www.holyfamilyfertilitycare.com for more information.    
    
Hope & Healing After Abortion 
Have you felt the tugging on your heart inviting you to 
receive God’s healing after having suffered greatly from 
an abortion loss? Your Rachel’s Vineyard™ team under-
stands that need, as well as the fear to reach out for 
healing. Come join them on a retreat and let His merciful 
love touch and mend your broken heart. Call for a com-
passionate, confidential conversation (206) 920-6413. 
Register now for the next healing retreat April 5-7. 
www.ccsww.org/projectrachel.    
 

  

Ad of the Week 
 
  

MARY KAY 
 

Tina Bock 
Ind. Sales Director 

 
360-261-1165  

marykay.com/tinabock 

March 9 & 10, 2019 
Sunday:                       $15,742 
Children’s                   $37.25 
St. Vincent de Paul     $320 
Home Missions           $281 

  TIME-TALENT-TREASURE 

St. Vincent de Paul 
St. Vincent de Paul is currently in need of the following 
hygiene items: Bar Soap, Tooth Paste, Tooth Brushes, 
Shampoo/Conditioner, Deodorant, Diapers (prefer 4, 5, 6 
sizes - greatest need), Toilet Paper, new or gently used 
clean Sleeping Bags, Plastic Tarps 5’ x 7’ or 8’ x 10’ size. 
Place items in the SVDP bin located in the hallway or 
deliver to 2456 NE Stapleton Road, Monday–Friday 9 
am to 3 pm. Questions: call 360-694-5388. Donations of 
food, clothing and money are always appreciated as 
well. Thank you for your support.   

Stewardship 
From a Heart 
of Gratitude 



 

Emmy White, Megan Wood, Christel 
Greer, Kandy Thomas, Betty Lillard, 
Terry Thomas, Stephanie Hollmer, 
Amanda Okazaki, Michele Riedy 
West, Ross Rubbelke, Dorothy Er-
ickson, Cheryl Beck, Rita Ulrich, 
Mary Vavrosky, Lois Garwood, Vir-
ginia Barber, Bill Gruber, Payton  

Desormeaux, Elija Amies, Donna Brooks, Joan Blair, 
Fred and Brad Walker, Dave Grove, AJ Schiefelbein, 
Tony Cemelich, Katie King, Rose Ridgik, Claire Quero, 
JoJo Chavez, Betty Brusseau, Lisa Wheatley, Don & 
Karen Rose, Ryan Evans, Debbie Connell, Mary Cros-
ley, Wayne & Carol Anderson, Elizabeth Vandeberg, 
Mary Lois Damm, Paul O’Neil, Jackie Stephens, Joe 
Crowley, Sharon Rollins, Mary Franck, Roberta Koffler, 
Leslie Josephson, Mike Lyons, Bill Stricker, Lucy Miller, 
Arden Manning, Jim McClafferty, Bob Kuzma, Brysen 
Tyler Kubat, Liam Daily, Shirley Pratka, Arlene Klobuc-
nik, McKinsey Boyer, Ray Schmidt, Josh Sullivan, David 
Beamguard, Adam & Anthony Morison, Bob Valley, Joe 
Rigney, Lois Bourinskie, John Hudert, Ramona Leon, 
Dorothy Helley, Lisa Bayautet, Matt Wood, Phillip Lun-
dy, Marion Kanthak, Don & Donna Mattes, Becky Mow-
dy, Ann & Gerald Kiely, Brady Gordon & Family, Josh 
Lingo, Dennis Meade, Sharon Telkamp. Jim Horn, Ce-
cilia Rutledge, Eunice Bailey, Bob & Aida Leverman, 
Jan Repman, Regan Smith, Barbara Kilpatrick, Bob 
Madison, Dennis Zoet and all in need of our prayers. 
Call extension 360-695-1366, ext.102 to add someone 
to the prayer list. 

LOOKING AHEAD 
Mar 22       Evening Prayer/Soup Supper/Stations 
Mar 23       Baptism Class (Pre-register) 
April 1-5    Spring Break 
 

Contact the Parish Office or the parish website calendar for 
detailed information on these events.  

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Mar 18     AM Prayer & Communion, 8:30 am 
Mar 19     AM Prayer & Communion, 8:30 am 
Mar 20     Mass for Salvadore Mendoza and  
                 Maria Vazquez, 6:00 pm 
Mar 21     Mass, 8:30 am 
Mar 22     Mass, 8:30 am 
Mar 23     Mass for Bennie Zannotto+, 5 pm 
Mar 24     Mass, 9:00 am 
Mar 24     Mass for OLL Community, 11:00 am 
Mar 24     Mass, 5:00 pm 

Soup Suppers  
All are invited to join in a simple meal of soup and 
bread on the Fridays of Lent at 6:15 pm in the gym. 
Meatless soup will be provided by various groups in the 
parish; participants are asked to bring bread or rolls to 
share. Freewill donations benefit the Rice Bowl pro-
gram. 
 

Keep Up-To-Date 
Sign up for our weekly eblast to receive more detailed 
information about upcoming events. The weekly email 
generally arrives in your inbox on Thursday afternoon. 
Contact Mary Shamrell at the Parish Office at 
mary@ollparish.org or call 360-695-1366, ext. 102. 
  

Attention Men 
That Man is You! is an interactive, multimedia men's 
program focused upon the development of authentic 
male leadership. That Man is You! considers men in 
their relationship to God, to their spouse and to their 
children. Join them on Saturdays at 7:00 am in the gym 
(breakfast is included). For more information, call Mike 
Woster at 503-969-9885.  

 

40 Days for Life  
Come pray, fast and offer life-affirming alternatives 
to abortion from the public right of way on NE 
116th Avenue one block north  of Mill Plain across 
from Planned Parenthood abortion center. Everyone 
can commit to pray and fast and offer a sacrifice 
daily during the 40 day campaign which began 
March 6 (Ash Wednesday). For more information go 
to www.clarkrtl.org and click on 40 Days for Life 
page.  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Weather Policy 
We follow the Vancouver school district during the 
week. If they close school for the day, then all parish 
events and meetings are canceled for the entire 
day. Mass is the only exception. Mass is never can-
celed unless no one shows up. Please be safe…do 
not venture out for Mass if it is unsafe to do so. This 
includes Sundays and Holy Days.  

Friday Lent Activities 
Evening  Prayer at 6:00 pm. 

Soup Supper at 6:15 pm. 
Stations of the Cross at 7:00 pm. 
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